

Board of Aldermen

54 Hill Street Shelton, Connecticut 06484

Phone: 203-924-1555 Fax: 203-924-0185

Memorandum

To: Marge Domorod - Town Clerk

From: Theresa Adcox, Clerk, Board of Aldermen

Cc: Stan Kudej

Date: March 21, 2018

Subject: Cancellation & Rescheduling –

Board of Aldermen Finance Committee Meeting

Alderman Kudej has cancelled the regular meeting of the Finance Committee scheduled for Tuesday, March 27, 2018.

A Special Finance Committee will be held on Thursday, March 29th, 2018 at 7 p.m. in Room 104.